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Washington, B.C. 20515

September 10, 1971

Dr. Hector P, Garcia, Founder
American G I Forum of the U. S,
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:
Thank you very much for your recent letter and the material
you enclosed .on the school conditions of Mexican American

children in Texas and in the southwest United States.

I certainly appreciate your taking the time to write and send
me this literature.

Sincerely,

oo /8. Jl—

EARL B. RUTH
Member of Congress
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